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Principal’s News:   
 
I can’t start my message off this week, without congratulating John Beer on 
celebrating his 70th birthday, earlier in the week. We all hope you had a lovely 
time with the family and look forward to many more active and healthy years 
ahead! 
Congratulations to all our participants in the recent District Sports Carnival, 
especially Sophie Hodge, who won the Junior Girl’s Champion at the event. We 
wish our Mayrung competitors all the best of luck at next week’s regional 
carnival in Albury. 
Last Thursday l attended a Presentation of Sponsorship, at the Deniliquin RSL. 
The club have generously donated $400 to the school, to put towards the 
renovations of our playground. Each year the RSL provide a monetary donation 
to the school, which is gratefully appreciated. I do encourage parents and the 
wider school community to utilise the club’s facilities, showing them support in 
return. 
Our production seems to be coming along wonderfully, both Mrs Adamson and Miss O’Meara are busily directing the event 
and by all accounts, the students are enthusiastically putting a great deal of effort into their rehearsals. My role is to be the 
anchor back in the classroom, ensuring that we stay grounded in the deliverance of the rest of the curriculum. Hence l am 
very excited about viewing all the hard work and creativity that is going on in the hall. Thank you for all the support that the 
staff are receiving in way of sewing skills and costume design, it all helps. 
Just a short reminder for those parents that are the ‘silent parent’ on the canteen roster, to remember to send in 
something to sell at recess, as we have had a couple of canteen days where this has been forgotten.  Please check the 
roster below and if your name appears second, you only need to send in something for recess.  The parent listed first will 
supervise the Stage 3 students on the day, whilst running the canteen.  Thank you for your support. 
 

Have a great weekend! 

  Julie Eason 

  Principal 
 

  

 
 
 

Important Dates 

 
Wednesday 31st August Leo Barry.  Edward PS 

Monday - Tuesday 5th/6th September Stage 3 Technology Workshop @ Mayrung with 
Conargo PS 

Friday 9th September  Canteen - Tina Bain/Felicity Gallagher 

Wednesday 14th September Production Matinee / Mayrung PS 

Thursday 15th September Production Night   

Friday 23rd September Last day for Term 3. 
Canteen – Kaylene Loader/Michele Archidale-Moore 

 

Follow the three R’s 
 Respect for self 

 Respect for others and 

 Responsibility for all your actions 
 



School Fees:   
Just a reminder about the school fees which provide the essential teaching and learning resources for your children are due 
now. Every family contributes $60 for their first child and for every consecutive child $20. If families acquire assistance with 
meeting these commitments or need a longer timeframe re payment please contact the school asap. We will handle your 
concern in a confidential manner. 
 

Sports News: 
Congratulations to Sophie Hodge for her exceptional achievement of being 
the Deniliquin District junior girls’ champion, super work. Not forgetting the 
Strong girls for their outstanding efforts in the District Athletics Carnival, 
also making it through to the next level again a great accomplishment, well 
done!  Also a big shout out to Edwina, Jake, Josh and Ranii for their efforts as 
well at the District Athletics Carnival, they all did their best and most of all 
had fun doing it, so well done to them too! 

It is great to see the students still active and hear of their sporting 
achievement which brings me to our Premier’s Sport Challenge. The 
Premier's Sport Challenge aims to engage young people in sport and physical 
activity and encourages them to lead healthy, active lifestyles. Throughout 
the challenge a range of awards and incentives have been given to encourage and acknowledge the work of 
students and achievements of the school community. As such, I’d like to remind everyone to stick with it as we 
still have 4 weeks of the challenge left and students in classes that have reached the Premier's Primary School 
Sport Challenge Bronze, Silver, Gold or Diamond Award receive a certificate at the conclusion of the Challenge. 
So don’t stop being active because as we all know, being active leads to a healthy lifestyle and longer life. 
That’s all from the Sports corner, it’s great to see so many students getting involved and becoming more active. 
Keep it up! 

New member of our school community: 

  
Monty the Mayrung Mascot. 
Monty is a new member of our team, here at Mayrung. Year 4 student, Sophie Hodge, has brought a little 
orphaned lamb into school, on a daily basis, this week. Monty is having to return home at night, with Sophie, as 
he is too young to be left at the moment. If anyone would like to volunteer to billet Monty for one night or 
maybe more, whilst he is still being fed, we would be very grateful. Please contact the school if you are 
interested in helping out with this. He is very cute!! 
 

News from 3-4 classroom:   

In the class room spelling and grammar are continuing to be our focus where we are slowly improving. This is 
where home work is very important for the children as it gives them an opportunity to practice and implement 
what we have been learning in class. Numeracy has been productive learning about fractions, division and 3D 
shapes, with every one progressing well in these areas. 
The production has been great, allowing me to tick a lot of boxes within our curriculum outcomes. Where 
children have been practicing their parts and enjoying it immensely, they are looking forward to the 
performance day to show off what they have learnt.   
That sums up what has been happening in the 3/ 4 room and it does not matter how slowly you go so long as 
you do not stop. 
Stacey O’Meara 



News from K-2 classroom:   

Hi everyone, 
Weeks 5 & 6 have flown by. We had a wonderful time at Conargo on Friday for the Science Twists. The children participated 
in some very engaging, hands on activities. You can be proud of them all as their behaviour was excellent. A big thank you 
to Sara Wooden for helping with my group on the day. 
The production is fast approaching, it would be a good idea to start looking in the op shops (if you haven’t already), for the 
items that your child will need. If you are having difficulty come and see me, I may have just what you are looking for. 
Have a relaxing weekend. 
Jenny Adamson 

 
P&C Fundraiser: 
Please remember to ask friends and family if they wish to order any pies. 
Orders have to be back at school by Wednesday, 14

th
 September to ensure for the pies to arrive before end of term 3. 

 

Request!   
Nicole and Dennis came across a website where the school could win a shed, or money which could go towards 
one. If you would like to enter the school as the beneficiary in the following web address we would appreciated 
your time and effort. The web address is sheds.com.au and the required shed would be a Suburban 4. The more 
entries we have the bigger the chance that we win.  If you have any questions please don’t hesitate and rind us. 

Community Notice 

 

                 

Deniliquin Lawn Tennis Club 

 
Junior Competition 

 

2011/2012 Season  
Registration/ Grading Day 
Thursday 8 September 2011 

 3.30pm- 5.30   
ONE DAY ONLY  

All New Players MUST attend on Grading Day   8 September 2011 
Registration Forms available at Rockets Sportspower 
Registration will be at Deniliquin Lawn Tennis Club 

Fees to be paid with registration  

 

Competition 

Commences Saturday 15
th
 October 2011 

To be eligible children must be 8 by 31/12//11 

REGISTRATION FEES 
Fees for players and Saturday coaching    students are $60.00 

(This is for the whole season including ball fees) 
Further enquiries please contact 

Annie Bulmer 5881 4763 or 
Naomi Ritchie 5881 5825  

__________ 
 

South West Music News– Suade Concert 
We have a wonderful concert coming next Friday Sept 2nd. It is suitable for all ages and is part of our not-for 
profit concert series to make high quality and diverse genres of music available, accessible and  affordable to 
all.  
  
South West Music and South West Arts proudly present: Suade the award-winning five-part male a cappella 
vocal group from Melbourne.  
Using nothing but five well-trained voices and a wicked sense of humour, Suade will take the Deniliquin High 
School stage by storm next Friday September 2nd @ 7.00pm.  What you will get at the Suade show is 
five blokes doing a rock, soul, jazz and R&B show using only their voices. Sweet, close harmony meets new-
school beatboxing, live looping, high energy showmanship and no-holds-barred comedy in a unique and 
memorable show for young and old. Make no mistake, these are no choirboys. Prepare to be amazed! 



  
Tickets are ridiculously cheap (thanks to ARTS NSW) - Adults $10, school aged children - FREE! 
Bookings: 5881 4736 

  
_______________ 

 
Deniliquin Junior Cricket Association 

AGM 
Tuesday, September 6 

Deniliquin RSL Club, 7 pm 

 

 

DENILIQUIN   LITTLE   ATHLETICS 
  

Registration Day : Saturday 27th August 
                IGA Car Park    10:00—12:00      

(Must bring along proof of age eg Blue Book) 
Save time and register online at www.laansw.com.au.  

Any questions contact: regos@laansw.com.au 
Tiny Tots ( 4 year olds)  through to Under 17  welcome. 

Competition starts : Friday 16th September        
Rams Oval at 5pm       OR 

Just ‘Come and Try’ for 2 weeks. 
Enquiries: Donna Murphy  -  58815735 

Or Annie Romanin  -  58811532 
 

______________________ 
 

Intereach welcomes  

Dr John Irvine   
Child Psychologist 

An opportunity not to be missed 
Intereach extends an invitation to all parents to hear from one of Australia’s most renowned child 

psychologists, a rare opportunity to benefit from the knowledge of this world class presenter, author 
and media identity on raising young children. 

Free entry and supper provided 
Deniliquin: Thursday 27 October, 7 pm – 9 pm at the Deniliquin High School MPC 

PSVP by 20th October 
Bookings: 5890 5300   or libby@intereach.com.au 

 

mailto:libby@intereach.com.au

